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Mrector of Security

YIA H

Deputy Director for Supp

Asgigtance in Preparing Report on Agency
Procurement

g

1 would like to express spprecistion for the
sssigtence of the Specigl Security Center of the 0ffice
of Security in the preperation for pblicstion of the
report on Agency procurement. The report presented a number
of problems in security classificetlon that could not have
been resolved without this assistance. I would also like
to note especislly the inwvelueble contribution resulting
from the wholehearted cooperation and painsteking profes~

gional work of s 25X
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J. §. Barmen
Inspector Ueneral

0/1G/SDBreckinridge:lep (26 Sept.66)
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